
Proposal from the Faculty Affairs Committee for a Policy Outlining Qualifications for 
Documenting "Tested Experience" 

 
 

The motion: In keeping with the new HLC policy surrounding qualifications for faculty and 
in response to the expectation by the IUPUI Office of Academic Affairs for a 
school-specific policy, the Faculty Affairs Committee moves that the proposed 
“Faculty Qualifications Documented by ‘Tested Experience’” policy be adopted 
by the School of Liberal Arts. 

 

https://www.hlcommission.org/Document-Library/determining-qualified-faculty.html

